
On Thursday 30 May, representatives of the Cambridge UCU Justice 4 College 
Supervisors (J4CS) campaign met with representatives of the Colleges, University, 
and the Office of Intercollegiate Services (OIS). 

Present at that meeting: 

Cambridge UCU: Matthew Lloyd Roberts (UCU Postgraduate Rep), Ali Suriel 
Melchor (PhD candidate). 

Colleges, University and OIS: Judith Bunbury (Associate Secretary, Senior Tutors’ 
Committee), Richard Anthony (Chair, Bursars’ Committee), Malcolm Millbrook 
(Deputy Head of OIS), Bhaskar Vira (Pro-Vice Chancellor for Education). 

Both parties are happy to have reached an agreement on a revised inter-collegiate 
recharge rate which will be implemented in Michaelmas 2024. Bhaskar Vira 
personally supported the terms and, on behalf of the University’s administration, 
congratulated everyone on successfully reaching an agreement.  

The details of the agreement will be published in statements shortly; and a renewed 
programme of work centred on the question of contracts is due to resume in 
Michaelmas 2024. 


